
MEMORANDUM

October 22, 1979

TO

FROM

Commissioner John EvansiA)~
Wis lliamt~. DW°°dc tor~-’0~pe ~ra ti o n sk

Division of Corporation Finance

This note is to say that I am pleased that the
President has reappointed you. A personal note
like this is not the usual kind of Commission cor-
respondence, but my feeling is both warm and deeply
held. Your wisdom and your ability to listen to
others sensitively and with understanding are im-
mense contributions to the Commission. I also know
that my staff shares this view.


